
American Legion Riders 

Chapter 694 

P.O. Box 565 

Marina, CA  93933 

 

Minutes – October 20, 2014 

 

Chapter  President Jon Baker called the meeting to order at 6:20 PM 

Roll Call was taken:  run coordinator Tony Wagner Absent. All other officers present. 

Minutes from September  meeting were read and approved. 

Treasurers report was read  and approved.   

V.P.  –  Gary Deaton  -  Turkey Trot event.  A motion was made and seconded our Chapter will donate 

$200 toward turkeys and $200 cash. 

Bikers 4 Bikes HOG  gave bikes to VTC kids last year.  We can donate money toward this project. 

Candy Cane Lane  in Pacific Grove.  First weekend in December. Santa gives out gifts. 

 

President –  Jon Baker 

Christmas is approaching.   

Janet will call VTC to inquire if children are living at the facility this year. 

Jon would like us Post/ALR to do something for our Volunteer bartenders.  Maybe take them out for a 

nice meal. 

Post Christmas party raffle items.   ?????? 

Auxiliary takes care of local National Guard families. 

Ride ideas – take a ride stop somewhere and eat a bag lunch 

Attended a crash course  - Accident management   cost  $140.00 two day class.  minimum of 20 people 

to set up a class.    Google Trama Kits – Vicki San Felipo 

Are we all members of Cal Star ?? 

 

Sgt at Arms – no report 



Ride Coordinator - Tony Wagner - Absent 

 

Chaplain – Mary Estrada    

New Business -   

Jon gave details about Nov 1  Honor our Fallen run   Chapter 31 will be there. Meet 8 am at Post 694    

Bunco on Oct 25th  please sell tickets  come and play. Always a good time. 

Veterans day parade – starts at 2.  Leave Post 694 at 1 after Post ceremony and lunch. Jim can and will 

mount 3 large flags on his bike. 

Post Halloween Party on Oct 31.   

No Chapter meeting in December.   

ALR cooking Monday night dinner  on Oct 27. (left over spaghetti) 

Old business –  

Carlos and Tony rode to Bakersfield.  Chapter in Bakersfield has about 60 members.  The raffled off an 

AR15 other good prizes.  Tritip lunch  weather was nice. 

The Good of the Order –  

Wear red on Fridays – support the troops 

We have 19 members  - how can we get more and convince members to be more active ? 

Decieide what we want to hang on wall in Big Hall.. 

 

Meeting adjourned 1900  

 

Janet Wagner 

Secretary/Treasurer 

 


